
 Thank you for your patience while we make important improvements to 
the County Road 80 corridor.  
 
WHAT’S BEING DONE? 
Improvements to County Road 80 from County Road 9 
(Dodd Boulevard) to County Road 23 (Cedar Avenue) in 
Eureka Township will occur this construction season. 

 

WHEN WILL WORK TAKE PLACE? 
Work, such as cutting the existing pavement, will begin 
the week of May 15 (weather dependent). Construction 
is anticipated to be complete in three weeks. 
 
 
WHAT SHOULD I EXPECT? 
Work will begin with pavement removal and paving. 
Striping will follow. 
 
 
The road will remain open to traffic and you will have 
access to your property throughout construction.  
Temporary lane shifts and/or temporary lane closures 
with a flagging operation may be necessary to complete 
some of the work. Please use caution when driving 
through the work zone; reduced speeds will be posted. 
 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 
• Visit www.dakotacounty.us select Current 

Road Construction on the Transportation tab 
 

• Contact:  
Jeannie Briol, Construction Engineer 
952-891-7926 
jeannine.briol@co.dakota.mn.us 
 
OR 
 
Dakota County Transportation Department 
Mon. – Fri., 7 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 
952-891-7900 

 
 

May 10, 2017 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
County Road 80, Eureka Township 

http://www.dakotacounty.us/
mailto:jeannine.briol@co.dakota.mn.us
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Attachment A

CP 80-25:  CSAH 80 from CSAH 9 to CSAH 23
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